Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Bethlehem Area School District (BASD) will be
celebrating American Education Week from October 9 through
October 12. The national vision continues to be “Great Public
Schools: A Basic Right and Our Responsibility.” This vision
aligns with the mission of the BASD—to celebrate our most
impaortant work—to educate our children.

The quality of student learning is highly dependent upon the
quality of time and attention parents/guardians give to their
child and their involvement in school activities. The time
parents/guardians interact with children with homework or
school sponsored events is very important to their children’s
success. Your child’s teacher and principal welcome you and
encourage you to join us during American Education Week and
throughout the school year.

BASD 1s proud to serve our community, and we want you to be
part of our family. Join us in making public schools great for
every child so that they can grow and achieve in the 21st
century. Help us make this school year one of the best!

Sincerely,

Joseph J. Roy, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools P ] _

NOTIFICATION OF NONDSCRIMINATION

It is the palicy of the Bethlehem Area School District not to discriminate on the basis of race,

eolor, national creed, age, sex, ancestry, union membership, sexual orientation, gender

identify, national origin, disahility, or because the employee is a victim of a violent crime
(including crimes involving domestic violence} in its educational and voecational programs,

activities, or employment as required by Title V1, Title IX, Section 504. For more information

regarding student-related issues, contact Vivian Robledo-Shorey at 610-861-0500, extension
(1243, For adult-related issues, contact Russell Giordano at 610-861-0500), extension 61225,

Ed{fcl:c |<§f1%eek

Great Public Schools: A Basic Right and Our Responsibility

October 9-12, 2018




